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[CE SBAC] Option E is the only option
1 message

Erin Nelsen <erinmnelsen@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 10:58 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear SBAC members,

I am writing in support of Option E being the only best option for our town to move forward with.  As a town citizen,
district employee, and parent of children in grades Pre-K through the high school, building a new school is the only
option that makes sense. 

Option E is the only option that makes sense for our tax dollars to have the biggest impact. Options B and C are a
poor choice for our money.  They are both risky options and require student displacement for two to three years.  Do
we want an incoming kindergartner to spend one year in the current building and then the next three years displaced
in portables during key instructional years for them? Option E would allow students to continue in the current spaces
with few disruptions. 

If Options B or C are chosen, then we run the risk of still needing three new buildings at the same time.  Option E
allows the town to reset one building for the next 40-60 years. The town can make a plan for future building needs with
this option. 

Option E allows for the best education possible that our students of Cape Elizabeth deserve. 

Erin Nelsen Mullen 
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